
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
100TH AIR REFUELING WING (USAFE) 

ROYAL AIR FORCE MILDENHALL, UNITED KINGDOM 

Airmen – Readiness – Culture 

14 March 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR  ALL RAF MILDENHALL PERSONNEL 

FROM: 100 ARW/CC 

SUBJECT: Rescinding COVID-19 Commander’s Directives 

Based on the current status of COVID-19 transmission rates in our community, a COVID-19 
directive specific to RAF Mildenhall is no longer necessary. As such, I hereby rescind the 
COVID-19 Commander’s Directives, dated 19 Oct 22, and direct all personnel to follow the 
current Consolidated Department of Defense Coronavirus Disease 2019 Force Health 
Protection Guidance.  

GENE A. JACOBUS, Colonel, USAF 
Commander
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